
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
25 March 2013 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE  
 

NORWAY MAKES A NEW PLEDGE OF NOK 6,000,000 
 
The Government of the Norway has pledged a new contribution of NOK 6,000,000 (approximately 
US$ 1 million) to the international component of the Extraordinary Chambers in the Courts of 
Cambodia (ECCC). 
 
“We would like to express our sincere gratitude for the Government of Norway’s decision to continue 
to support the ECCC with another generous financial contribution”, Acting Director of the Office of 
Administration HE KRANH Tony and Deputy Director Knut Rosandhaug said in a statement. 
 
Norway has provided financial assistance to the ECCC since the Court’s inception. With the new 
pledge, Norway’s total contribution to the ECCC will exceed US$ 6 million. 
 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact: 
 
Mr. Lars Olsen 
Legal Communications Officer 
Mobile: +855 (0)12 488 023 
Land line: +855 (0)23 861 669 
Email: olsenl@un.org 

 
Mr. Neth Pheaktra 
Press Officer 
Mobile phone: +855 (0)12 488 156 
Landline: +855 (0)23 861 564 
Email: neth.pheaktra@eccc.gov.kh 
 

 


